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The Dynatest Multi-
Function Vehicle (MFV)

Capabilities

 
-

Through the seamless 
integration of state-of-
the-art pavement surface 
imaging and measurement 
technologies, the Dynatest 
Multi-Function Vehicle 
(MFV) provides a modular, 
customizable system that may 
be configured to meet the 
diverse needs of roadway and 
airport pavement Engineers 
worldwide.

3D PAVEMENT IMAGING – High Definition Cracking (HDC)

2D PAVEMENT IMAGING – High Definition Imaging (HDI)

High Definition Rutting (HDR)

Modular Component 
Technologies
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Longitudinal and Transverse Pavement Profiling

Right of Way (ROW) Imagery

Dynatest Explorer™ (DE) Analysis Software

www.dynatest.com    E-mail: EquipmentSales@dynatest.com

With the Dynatest Explorer™  
program it’s possible to view 
and store a large number 
of data sets from different 
equipment and/or from 
different years on the same 
screen, giving the engineer 
an overview of the total 
pavement condition, both 
functionally (on the surface) 
and structurally.

HDC utilizes the Laser Crack 
Measurement System

HDI utilizes the Laser Road 
Imaging System

HDR utilizes the Laser Rut 
Measurement System

Please contact Dynatest for complete specifications, 
pricing, and more detailed technical information.

 

 


